
If you have any questions about the P-EBT program,
eligibility requirements, or when funds will be
released, scan the QR code here for FAQs 
for Families. Or visit us at the Pandemic EBT (P-EBT)
website at pebt.oregon.gov

FOR SUMMER 2023?

EARLY SEPTEMBER!

ODE/ODHS will issue benefits as a one-time
payment amount of $120 to each eligible child.
Starting early-September, eligible children will
receive a letter in the mail, and benefits will be
added to their existing P-EBT card from the
Summer 2022 issuance. Newly eligible
students can expect to receive a P-EBT card
mailed to their home.

P-EBT SUMMER 2023
FOOD BENEFITS ARE COMING

WHO’S ELIGIBLE?
Children eligible for P-EBT include children who,
in the 2022-23 instructional year, were enrolled in
May of 2023 in a school that participates in the
National School Lunch (NSLP) program and

•   Have been certified as eligible for free or
    reduced-price meals through an NSLP
    application or direct certification; OR
•   Attended a school participating in the
    Community Eligible Provision (CEP) or
    Provision 2 for breakfast and lunch; OR
•   Received SNAP, TANF, or Foster Care
    between July 2022 – August 2023.

Families who apply for free or reduced-price
meals through their school by Aug. 31, 2023,
may be eligible for P-EBT Summer 2023. 

Note: SNAP children under 6 may be eligible for
these P-EBT benefits if they are enrolled in an
NSLP school.

NEED TO KNOW MORE?

WHAT IS P-EBT

YOUR EXISTING P-EBT CARD!
HOLD ON TO

Contact the Call Center at: Phone: (844) ORE-PEBT or (844) 673-7328
Hours: Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Pacific

The P-EBT Call Center is available
to assist you with all P-EBT related questions.


